
 

Reciprocity Policy 

(For Current Campbell Law School 3L Students and Alumni) 
 

 

If you are seeking employment outside of North Carolina, you may request reciprocity with 

a law school in your new location. 

Campbell Law School works with other ABA accredited law schools in granting reciprocity 

privileges to third-year students and graduates seeking employment outside of North Carolina. 

Reciprocity requests are initiated upon your contacting the Career Center regarding your intent to 

seek employment outside of North Carolina.  Reciprocity is not available with other North 

Carolina law schools.  Campbell 3L students and alumni may request reciprocity with only one 

law school at a time.  Requests for reciprocity must be received in writing at least three weeks in 

advance of the intended visit or need for database access.  “Walk-in” requests at other law 

schools’ career service offices will not be honored. 

The reciprocity request must be made on your behalf by the Campbell Law School Career Center 

to the appropriate law school based on your geographic preference.   

Steps to Request Reciprocity: 

 

 Meet with Career Center representative to discuss reciprocity options 

 Identify law school in target jurisdiction and review school’s reciprocity policy 

 Submit formal reciprocity request via Campbell Law School Career Center representative 

Once reciprocity is approved by the other law school, you will communicate directly with that 

law school and are expected to adhere to their reciprocity policy for the duration of the time 

period granted.  Each law school has their own reciprocity policy so the duration of the time 

periods granted and resources available may vary by law school.  Be sure to carefully read the 

policy for your targeted institution. 

Please submit reciprocity requests to lawcareercenter@campbell.edu.  Please include your full 

contact information, status and geographic preference. 


